
 

 

Our reference: SB*/CB* 

20th April 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Further to Mrs Heard and Mr Hogarth’s email on Friday please click the following link for further 

information from the Department for Education about supporting your child’s education at home: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/supporting-your-childrens-education-during-coronavirus-covid-19  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

S. Barnard 

 

Ms S Barnard 

Director of Operations 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/supporting-your-childrens-education-during-coronavirus-covid-19

